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May 14, 2021 

Dear WESD Families and Staff, 
 
This week, we honored our school nurses and health technicians as part of National School Nurse Day. These 
individuals have been on the front line this year, caring for our children and reinforcing our mitigation strategies 
in a kind and compassionate manner. Their contributions to our students and families are invaluable and we 
thank them. Once again, thank you for supporting our students, teachers and staff. We could not have made it 
this far without you. 
 
This communication contains the following information: 

● Smaller Class Sizes, Enrolling for 2021-2022; 
● Annual Parent Satisfaction Survey Reminder;  
● Health Dashboard Update and Vaccine Locations; and 
● Grab and Go Locations and Times. 

 
Smaller Class Sizes, Enrolling for 2021-2022 

Knowing students will have a variety of individual needs next year, the WESD is lowering class sizes at all 
grade levels, with an emphasis in our primary classrooms. This is to ensure each child gets their individual 
needs met and to personalize our work with your child. Please share with your friends who may have an interest 
in what choices the WESD offers. WESD is currently enrolling for the 2021-19.  Your feedback  matters more than ever as 
we prepare to plan for our next school year.  Your responses are completely anonymous to the school and 
district staff. This survey will take less than 10 minutes to fill out and will be available for completion until May 
17, 2021. If you have any questions please contact Academic Services at WESDAcademics@wesdschools.org

 
or call at 602-347-2820.  

2021 WESD Parent Satisfaction Survey - ENGLISH 

Health Dashboard Update and Vaccine Locations 

mailto:paul.stanton@wesdschools.org
https://www.wesdschools.org/registration
mailto:WESDAcademics@wesdschools.org
https://forms.gle/Zcd8odgwWT2wsnZp8


 
 

 
 
The cases per 100,000 and percent positivity in WESD continue to trend upward. The overall transmission level 
in Maricopa County remains substantial. The dashboard data from Maricopa County Department of Public 
Health and the Arizona Department of Health Services are shown at the end of this communication. 

One way to reduce the spread of COVID-19 is to get vaccinated. This week, the vaccine was approved fo fo fdo /n68 TD
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If you have any questions, please email wesdcommserv@wesdschools.org

 or call 602-347-2657.  You can 
stay informed by visiting our WESD COVID Updates page at www.wesdschools.org/covidupdates.  
 Thank<you for<choosing<WESD. We really appreciate<your support and understanding.  

 

S i n c e r e l y , 

 Dr. Paul Stanton Superintendent 

 

 

 
 14 de mayo, 2021 

E s t i m a d o s  P a d r e s  y  F a m i l i a s  d e l  W E S D , 

 E s t a  s e m a n a ,  h o n r a m o s  a  n u e s t r a s  e n f e r m e r a s  y  t é c n i c o s  d e  s a l u d  e s c o l a r e s  c o m o  p a r t e  d e l  D í a  N a c i o n a l  d e  l a s  

Enfermeras Escolares. Estos individuos han estado en primera fila este año, cuidando a nuestros niños y r e f o r z a n d o  n u e s t r a s  e s t r a t e g i a s  d e  m i t i g a c ión de una manera bondadosa y misericordiosa. Sus contribuciones 
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